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Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act

Thank you for your email of 17 July, making a request for information under the Freedom of
Information Act. You requested the following information and the Trust is able to provide the

information below in response:

Request:

| am a reporter for MandateWire at the Financial Times, we track institutional investments
across Europe, the United States, and Asia.

| have seen the Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust is looking for a portfolio manager and |
would really appreciate it if you could answer a couple of questions for me.

Is this the first time you hire a manager? If not, who managed it before?
Response:

The Trust has engaged services in relation to its charitable activities, details of which are
published in the Oxford Health Charity Trustee’'s Annual Report for the Year Ended 31 March
2017. The Trust publishes this information, accessible via the link below, and has applied
section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act to this request.

https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/papers/26-july-2017/

The Annual Report for 2017/2018 is due for publication around November this year, and
section 22 of the Act has been applied accordingly.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to me and | will ensure


https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/papers/26-july-2017/

the decision is reviewed. The Trust will consider undertaking a review if requested to do so
within 40 working days of the date the response is received by the applicant, and will apply
discretion if a longer period of time has passed.

Should you wish to make a complaint as a result of the outcome of such a review, you may
apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision.

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints
procedure provided by the Trust for Fol Act matters.

The ICO can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9
S5AF

Please contact me if there are any further queries.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Mark Underwood

Head of Information Governance



